
 

Today’s Readings 
Revelation 7.2-4, 9-14 

   Ps 24.1-2, 3-4, 5-6 
  1 John 3.1-3 

  Matthew 5.1-12 

 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call 
the Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection 
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s 
fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact 
a priest for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

MASSTIMES 
Masses are broadcast daily at  
9:00 am, the links are on  
on our website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Associate Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

 
Monday        9:00am    +  Eva Rest   
                                 by Darlene Klinger 
 

         7:00pm       All Souls Mass   
                                 Livestream Only                              
 

Tuesday        7:00pm      Int. of Tym Ottenbreit   
                                 by Doreen Bugyi 
   

Wednesday  9:00am    + Wendy Moroz  
                                  by Moroz Family                             
               

Thursday      9:00am    + Clara Schulz  
                             by Gabe Metz 
 

Friday           9:00am    + Bill Smith  
                                  by Eileen Gerein     

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Office is Temporarily Closed 
Please reach out to us by phone or email 
Contact our office 
Monday – Friday: 9:30 am – 1:30 pm 
Please call in advance 
 

November 1, 2020 
SOLEMNITY OF ALL SAINTS 

”Blessed are you when they insult you and persecute you and utter every kind of 
evil against you (falsely) because of me.”   

- Matthew 5:11 
We are all at different points on the path to holiness, on getting to Heaven 
and becoming a saint.  Part of the journey is being mocked and ridiculed by 
others.  When this happens, how do you respond?  Do you become silent?  
Do you react in anger or do you react with love?  Fortunately, as one Body of 
Christ, we are united with the saints already in Heaven.  Ask your favorite 
saint for guidance in defending the Faith.    



Watch the Masses online  Masses are broadcast online every day. The broadcasts   

are now on the Archdiocese of Regina YouTube channel. Please see our website at 
www.resurrectionparish.ca for a link to the broadcasts. hƩps://www.youtube.com/user/ArchdioceseRegina 

OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

                             
                 OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE  
                   PRAYER MINISTRY. IF YOU  
               OR  SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS IN 
NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN THE 
PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  
 
Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143 or 

email at  
sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

Masses on Monday at 9:00 am, Tuesday at 7:00 pm and Wednesday through Saturday at 9:00 am are open to 
those wishing to attend. Although registration is not required you w ill be asked to sign in when you arrive. 
Please be advised that we will do our best to accommodate the maximum number allowed by the Government. 
 

On the weekend Mass will be celebrated on Saturday at 5:00 PM, on  Sunday at 9:00 AM and 11:00 AM.             
 

Registration to attend these Masses is required. Please see the main page of our website for more information 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings 
now by e-transfer? Send them to finance@resurrectionparish.ca 
and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you 
would like to inquire about other ways of giving electronically, 
please email the Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call 

our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our 
Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for the family and friends of  
Elizabeth Eve Flegel and Herbert George Kindred  

who have passed away. 
We pray that Elizabeth and Herbert and all the souls of the faithful  

departed rest in peace.  

All Soul’s Day  
November 2, 2020  

We gather to celebrate our faithful             
departed who rejoice in the                        

Resurrection of Jesus. 
 

9:00 am Mass – will be livestreamed and 
open to anyone who wishes to attend 

 

7:00 pm Mass – will be livestreamed  

and by invitation only  



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

Baptism 
If you have a child requiring Baptism, 
contact the parish office. We are     
scheduling Baptism celebrations in small 
groups as families register.   
 
Email: sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca. 
 

We look forward to celebrating this    
sacrament with you. 

Confirmation/1st Eucharist 
First Reconciliation 
Pre-registration is now open for the 
2020/2021 school year. Children in 
grade 2 or higher can register for     
Confirmation and First Eucharist.      
Children in grade 4 or higher can      
register for First Reconciliation. Dates 
will be determined once we know how 
many children are registered and how 
many classes are required. 
 

Registration by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca. 
Please register as soon as possible. 

RCIACORNER 

Eucharist 
The Sacrament of Eucharist is the third of the thee Sacraments of        
Initiation. It is called a sacrament of initiation because like Baptism 
and Confirmation, it brings us into the fullness of our life in Christ. 
There   exists an intimate connection between the sacrament of  
Holy Eucharist to our life and relationship with Christ. 

In the Eucharist, we are partaking of the True Body and Blood of 
Jesus Christ, without which “you shall not have life in you” (John 
6:53) 

Adoration with praise and worship music 

“Come to me all who are weary…you will find rest for 
your souls.”  

Thursday, November 26 at 7:00 pm, join 
us at Resurrection Parish for Adoration with 

praise and worship music. 
 

To attend in person, please see the         
registration link on the front page of our 
web-site. Please register by end of day 

Wednesday, Nov. 25 by CLICKING 
HERE.  (spaces are limited).  

 
This event will also be Livestreamed.  



OURCITY 
SHARING OUR FAITH IN REGINA AND AREA 

Gathering God's Harvest 

An Ecumenical Stewardship Webinar Series 
 

You are invited to join us for our fall ecumenical series on stewardship, Thursdays, Nov. 5th and  
Nov. 12th at 3pm and 7pm. 
• Nov. 5, The Stewardship of Self-Care, with Archdeacon Cheryl Toth, Amanda Fontaine, and Murray Patzwald Join Anglican priest Cheryl Toth and social 
workers Amanda Fontaine and Murray Patzwald for a conversaƟon about the why and how of self-care for ourselves and our communiƟes in these anxious 
Ɵmes. 
• Nov. 12, Prac cal Stewardship Tips for Your Congrega on, with Fr. John Weckend and Ray Deis  
Fr. John is associate pastor at St. Cecilia Roman Catholic Parish in Regina. Ray Deis is a lay leader at St. Cecilia's. This webinar is a case study of how steward-
ship was implemented at St. Cecilia Parish. Discover ideas of how to ignite a stewardship approach in your church             congregaƟon. 
Nov. 19, “Ordinary” People doing Extraordinary Things!, with KurƟs Krug Join KurƟs Krug, Professional Financial Advisor, on a journey to demysƟfy planned, 
legacy, and major giving. Discover how easy and affordable it is to empower yourself to enable your favourite chariƟes to do transformaƟonal things. 
 
Each webinar will be live on Zoom at 3pm with presentaƟon, break-out rooms, and Q&A. 
The sessions will be repeated at 7pm with the recorded presentaƟon, new break-out sessions, and Q&A.  The series will also be posted on YouTube at 
hƩps://bit.ly/3jFN1RU 
 
One registraƟon works for all aŌernoon and evening sessions. 
Please register by emailing Nick Jesson at njesson@archregina.sk.ca 
If you registered for the Oct. 1 webinar, you do not need to register again. New registrants are welcome. 

Maximum 100 parƟcipants. Zoom soŌware is available for free at www.zoom.us 
 
This series is organized in the spirit of the LAURC Covenant by the Anglican Diocese of    Qu'Appelle, the Sas-
katchewan Synod of the ELCIC, and the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina. 

  The Civic Election, including that of Catholic School  Trustees, will take place on November 9th this   
year. Because of the difficulties associated with face to face contact and personal conversations during   
campaigning, we will be assisting the candidates through our electronic communications platforms. 

You will find profiles and photos of all the candidates for the position of Trustee posted on our Parish website 
beginning this week. Their materials will also be available on the websites of the Archdiocese, Regina     
Catholic Schools and the City of Regina. 

Please familiarize yourselves with the candidates and please be sure to Vote to elect the next Board of   
Trustees for our Regina Catholic Schools. 

The 21st Archbishop’s Appeal, “Hope in every Season”  has       
begun.  You should by now have received your donation cards in 
the mail or use the envelope provided in your Sunday Collection 
Envelopes.  We  encourage you to spend time offering thanks to 
our God for all he has given. In doing so, may we recognise God’s 
generosity to us, acknowledge that everything we have comes 

from God, and remember to put the needs of others ahead of our own.  We can do this by helping to build God’s kingdom 
by generously sharing what has been given to us with the Archbishop’s Appeal.  Please go on the Archdiocese of Regina 
website and watch the Appeal videos to see how your  money will be used to help others.   

The goal for Resurrection parish this year is $93,451.95. 



  
  ​A Faith-based MARRIAGE PREP Program 

Dating and Newly-married Couples 
are also most welcome! 

  

Resurrection  Parish 
3155 Windsor Park Road, Regina, Sk 



September 30th, 2020 FINANCIAL UPDATE 

1. September Year-to-Date Financial Results - Operations: 
• Sept year-to-date financial results reflect a surplus of $114,506 
This positive news is attributed to the following factors: 
 

o Expenses: 
 Cost management, with overall year-to-date expenses 16.5% ($112,466) lower than planned. 

o Revenues: 
 Your continued generosity and support to the Parish. 
 A wage subsidy, offered by the Government of Canada as a result of the Covid19 Pandemic. 
 The tremendous start to 2020, which included the Fundraising Dinner & Dance in February. 

 
• A closer look at Mass Collections and Donations: 

o Year-to-date Mass Collections are lower than planned by approximately $171,001.  This is 
attributed to the suspension and limited numbers of parishioners able to attend Masses. Mass 
Collections only included amounts provided through Pre-Authorized Giving. All other contributions 
received, since that point, are recorded in the Donations category. 

o Year-to-Date Donations are higher than planned by approximately $62,654. This category has 
usually only included Donations not connected to Masses, however, this category now includes some 
contributions by parishioners earlier in Pandemic that would have typically contributed at Sunday 
Masses.  

  
 

2. Debt:  Remaining debt at September 30th is: $1,175 949.  
 

3. Update:  The Government of Canada Wage Subsidy program has been extended until late November, 
however the amount we are eligible to apply for is substantially reduced. Initially we received 75% wage 
subsidy for April, May and June and 36% for July and August and it will be a declining percentage for the 
remaining months.  
                                                                          

Thank you for your continued support and generosity, it is greatly appreciated!  
GOD BLESS YOU ALL! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



REGINA CATHOLIC SCHOOLS
CATHOLIC SCHOOL BOARD CANDIDATES

CANDIDATES VIDEOS MAY BE VIEWED AT: regina.ca/elections/whos-running/separate-school-board/

This brochure has been prepared for distribution as an information service to all members of the Catholic 
Electorate. All costs for preparation, production and distribution of the brochure have been shared equally 
among all candidates.

NOVEMBER 9, 2020

Vicky Bonnell

Ryan Bast

Rob Bresciani
Email: rl.bresciani@sasktel.net

I believe in Catholic Education. 

I have been a Trustee with the Regina Catholic School Board for four terms, and I am seeking re-election. My dedication, 
leadership and work ethic have shaped my experience as a Trustee. I am a strong advocate for Catholic education, and I 
want to continue serving the Regina Catholic School Division. 
I am a retired teacher and principal from Regina Catholic. I am also a member of Holy Trinity Parish, Chairperson of the 
RCMP Catholic Community, Past-President of the Saskatchewan Catholic School Boards Association, and Director with the 
Canadian Catholic School Trustees Association.

As your elected Trustee, I will continue to:
 ·       Ensure the sustainability of our Catholic education,
 ·       Advocate for funding, resources and supports for our students, staff and schools,
 ·       Engage in meaningful communication with all stakeholders, 
 ·       Ensure financial stewardship and risk management.

I ask for your support on November 9th.      Email: avti@accesscomm.ca

I value and respect our rights for a Catholic Education System and appreciate all those who sacrificed so much 

for those rights. The strong connection between home, school and church make us a Catholic Family. It has 

been an honour to serve the school division as both trustee and Chairperson. Issues such as Catholic Rights, 

Proper Funding, Class Size and COVID Safety measures need to be priorities. We must work together as a 

Catholic Family to ensure we are being heard.

I am an experienced businessman, dedicated to making our community a better place. I am involved in 

numerous service clubs, church and fundraising committees.

I’m married with three children and bring strong faith, financial and parental perspectives to the Board. I have 

the leadership skills, experience and drive to ensure that Regina Catholic Schools continue to be a leader in 

education, allowing our students to achieve their dreams.

Please exercise your right to vote on November 9th.

My name is Ryan Bast.  I am a father of three school aged kids, spouse of a teacher in RCSD and an 

Occupational Health & Safety Manager. I am a member of Resurrection Parish and the Knights of Columbus. 
As a Trustee, I will stand up for all children and teachers to ensure they have the necessary resources while 

protecting the sustainability of our Catholic education system through policy governance. 

I am engaged in our school community as Treasurer of a Catholic School Community Council (CSCC) and a 

member of the Catholic Parents Advisory Council (CPAC).  I also have years of volunteer experience on 

boards, committees and non-profits. 

My background in OHS and Risk Assessment will bring value to the board; as I recognize the importance of 

Safety, Mental Health and Wellness support for all students and teachers as we continue to face COVID19. 

Web: www.ryanbast.ca                 Email: bast_ryan@hotmail.com



Juliet Bushi

James Gustafson

As a parent, higher education professional, and proud Catholic, I would like your vote for Regina 
Catholic School Board Trustee. I have worked in post-secondary education for over 20 years and 
currently, I am the Executive Director of Campion College, Canada's only Jesuit undergraduate 
institution. 
During this pandemic, I've become even more convinced of the importance of Catholic education in 
our community. Our five children have flourished and my wife and I have been thankful for the 
intersection of knowledge and faith which has helped our children during this time.
If elected, I promise to:

· work to support every student on their own path so they become well-rounded graduates 
who are equipped for their future;

· provide parents a strong voice and ally for the education of their children;
· strongly support teachers, administrators, and staff in their valuable work; and
· ensure ethical and sound governance and operations of our school division.

Related experience: former Chair, Holy Rosary Parish Council; Chair. Christ the King Finance 
Council; Campion College Board of Regents; speaker at Lay Ministry Formation, Marriage 
Preparation, and Source Regina.  

Contact: 306-910-9270
Email: jtbushi@outlook.com

Email: james.gustafson@gmail.com

Robert Kowalchuk

I am seeking re-election to the Catholic School Board.  I will continue to bring a wealth of experience as an 
educator, public policy consultant and former Director of Pastoral Services.   

I believe that I bring a passionate voice to address the challenges that Catholic education will continue to face 
in Saskatchewan.  My mission will be to support long term decisions that  will carry  Catholic education 
forward for many years to come.

I am committed to:
· Defending parental choice for Catholic education
· Advocating for educational funding 
· Supporting transparency and accountability for our actions and decisions
· Support the development and maintenance of programs and services that benefit our students
· Continue building positive relationships with our parents, school councils, clergy and educational 

partners

Together, we will continue to build on our proud history as a Catholic board of  Education in this province. 
With my family's support, I can assure you, my best efforts will be on
display. Contact: 306-539-2195

Email: rjkowalchuk@myaccess.ca

My name is Juliet Bushi I live with my husband and three children.  

Over the years, three principles have guided my approach to my professional and academic pursuits: Faith, 
Community Service, and Advocacy. As a culturally diverse educator and Ph.D. candidate (curriculum and 
instruction), my experiences in conflict and resolution, bargaining, leadership, and teacher education has 
allowed me to understand issues that impact learning and teaching in the K-12 system.  

If elected, I will work hard to ensure:  

That our teachers are well informed, and our schools are equipped with the right resources and funds.   

That school plans and policies reflect the Catholic faith and the diversity of our schools and our province.  

That our schools are a site for reconciliation and anti-racism education   

That our students and teachers have access to mental health support and resources to achieve personal 
growth and academic success

That our schools are accessible and our parents are supported and included in their child's education.

Let's make Catholic education a priority.



Evan Markewich

Miles Meyers

Gay Patrick 

My name is Evan Markewich. I want to be your Trustee with the Regina Catholic School Board. My 

education includes Bachelor Degrees in Economics and History, and a Master Degree in Public 

Administration. I am currently a Senior Policy Analyst, and I have extensive decision-making and policy 

development experience. Above all, I am a husband and father!

My objectives as your trustee include:
· Appropriate funding for teachers. Out-of-pocket spending for teaching aids is unacceptable.
· Reinstate speech-language pathology funding. Essential student services should never be cut 

to make up for poor fiscal planning.
· Freezing trustee remuneration. Raises for trustees should never be a priority.
· Implementing subdivisions. This will provide a solid base to elect diverse/representative 

trustees in the future and increase trustee focus on community needs.
· Trustees to submit Criminal Record Checks with vulnerable sector queries. These are 

essential for any role where children are involved.

Vote for Evan Markewich.

“A good school provides a rounded education for the whole person and a good Catholic School, over and 

above this, should help all its students to become saints.”-Pope Benedict XVI.

This statement sums up my philosophy of Catholic Education.

If elected, I promise to listen to and work with all stakeholders-parents, students, staff and clergy-to achieve 

our common goal of providing every student with an excellent, well-rounded Catholic Education. I also 

promise to work hard to ensure that the resources that are needed for such an education-be they added 

supports for students and parents, educational resources for teachers, funding for student retreats and faith 

events, or faith formation and professional development opportunities for staff-are provided. 

I recently retired after 29 years with Regina Catholic Schools.  My career focused on three priorities: the 

Catholic faith, youth, and service. I have served as the Youth Ministry Coordinator for the Archdiocese of 

Regina, High School Religion Teacher/Lay Chaplain, Religion/Family Life Consultant, and Coordinator of 

Catholic Education Services.  

My wife, Diana, and I have been married for 29 years. We have one son, Alex. I am an active member of St. 

Martin's Parish.

I am the inaugural winner of the Regina Catholic Schools Catholic Leadership Award for service to students, 

parents and staff. With your support, I hope to continue my service to Catholic education as a trustee.  

Thank you and God bless.

My name is Gay Patrick; I seek your support for election to the Regina Catholic School Board.
My Commitments are: 
Future of Catholic Education

· I will make a positive contribution, to ensure long term existence of our Catholic system.
· Board as Vice Chair of Finance Committee for Archdiocese of Regina
· Board of Finance Council Resurrection Parish and members.

Education Is Changing
· We live in a high technological world. We need to prepare students for an ever changing world.
· I advocate providing teachers with the training and tools to do so.

Safety in Schools
· Pledge to make our schools as safe as possible during the Covid -19 pandemic. 
·  I will address all forms of bullying.

 Financial Accountability
· With my financial background, I would ensure that any money spent will have a direct positive impact 

on students learning.
· I'm a retired Fellow of the Certified Management Accountants-now (CPA) and offer a lifetime of 

Financial Experience, Including Carver Governance.
· Served Following Boards:
· Sask. Polytechnic, Certified Management Accountants, Funeral and Cremation Board

Email: trustee.markewich@hotmail.com

Email: milesfmeyers@outlook.com

Contact: 306-537-7776       Email: grp@sasktel.net



Colina Paul

Shauna Weninger

Darren Wilcox

Vote for Colina PAUL on November 9:

 I believe in Catholic education. I've been married for 25 years and as the mother of  7, volunteer 
and advocate for youth, I am asking for your support. As a graduate of Dr. Martin LeBoldus High 
and past Catholic School Community Council member on St. Gregory, St.Pius X, Deshaye and St. 
Tekakwitha I believe in being involved.  My Master's degree and overall work experience in the 
public, private and non-profit sector has taught me patience, collaboration and innovation. 

I am a member of Cowessess First Nation and I truly care about equitable opportunities, well-being 
and mental health for youth, student and staff safety, and Catholic leadership in schools. As 
members and volunteers at our church and in the community, my husband, Mike and I are “proud 
to be a part of the Regina Catholic community and we practice in Respect, Inclusion and Dignity."

 
Vote for Colina PAUL on November 9 to the Regina Catholic School Board

“I alone cannot change the world, but I can cast a stone across the water to create many ripples.” ~ Mother Teresa

I have a strong voice for our rights and belief in our Catholic Education. My family are active members of Holy Trinity and 
prior to this at Holy Family. I have built meaningful connections within our church family, our school and our communities.

I am a mom to three boys age 12, 10 and 9,  wife, mortgage professional, Co-Chair of our CSCC, representative of our 
Catholic Parents Advisory Committee (CPAC is a division wide committee) and volunteer within my community. I am 
ready to utilize my skills to put a voice to teachers, parents, students and staff. 

I stand for:

· Smaller Class Sizes

· Mental Health Education and Supports

· Truth & Reconciliation

· Increased Support Staff

· Catholic Education

· Inclusive Education

· Acceptance of all people

· Teachers Needs

VOTE FOR SHAUNA

Retired Inspector from the Regina Police Service.  Married to my wife Barbara for 20 years.  Throughout my 
life I have been actively involved in the education community.  I attended U of R and received my degree in 
Education.  Joined the Regina Police Service and worked as a Resource Officer.  Instructor and Coordinator at 
the Saskatchewan Police College and Community Police Officer in the North Central Community.  Experience 
in Board positions:

    Past Chair Sask Sport
    Trustee Regina Police Pension Plan
    Trustee Regina Civic Pension Plan
     Board member U of R Hockey Alumni

If elected I will work to ensure our that our students and staff will receive strong support from the community, 
city, and province.  I will help strengthen the sense of family and community I feel when I am in a catholic 
school.    

                  Contact Information:                                                  Follow me:

         dwilcox@sasktel.net  (306) 570-8688                                        @Willyman54

https://www.linkedin.com/in/colina-paul-01126652

Ph: 306-570-2080
Email: ShaunaWeninger@sasktel.net

Email: colinacpaul@gmail.com
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In this Sunday’s Gospel reading, Jesus tells the people 
that the religious leaders of the day, the Scribes and the 
Pharisees, do not practice what they preach. They seem to 
be using their positions of power for their own glory. Christ 
uses this example to teach a lesson; “Whoever exalts 
himself will be humbled, and whoever humbles himself 
will be exalted.” In the second reading, St. Paul and his 
companions are in Thessalonica doing the Lord’s work 
proclaiming the Gospel, and they give thanks for the ability 
to do so. They are there to serve the Lord, to show the 
people the truth of the Gospel and to rejoice with them as 
they convert to Christ. This is stewardship in action!
There’s nothing wrong with being appreciated for our 
talents. But as Christians, disciples, and stewards of God’s 
many gifts, we must always remember that all good things 
come from God, and we must live our lives in humble service 
and in gratitude for all God has given us. As stewards of 
God’s many gifts, be mindful that these are entrusted to 
us to use to serve the Lord. The programs and services 
funded by the Archbishop’s Appeal; faith education and 
development for children, youth and adults; services for 
families, training, and formation for parish leaders, social 
justice outreach and support for rural communities reflects 
our mission as Christians and by sharing our gifts in support 
of these programs we ensure that the work of Christ our 
Lord touches the lives of everyone in the Archdiocese of 
Regina. [Source: Adapted  from Appeal 2017 Parish Manual]

Livestream Mass
Tune in at 9:00 AM daily for Mass in English, Mass 
in French will be available every second Sunday.  

Visit our  livestream page for more info at 
archregina.sk.ca/live

Tune in at 9:00 AM daily for Mass in English, Mass in 
French will be available every second Sunday. Visit our  
livestream page for more info at archregina.sk.ca/live

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
”Blessed are you when they insult you and persecute you and utter every kind 
of evil against you (falsely) because of me.”  - Matthew 5:11

We are all at different points on the path to holiness, on getting to Heaven 
and becoming a saint.  Part of the journey is being mocked and ridiculed by 
others.  When this happens, how do you respond?  Do you become silent?  
Do you react in anger or do you react with love?  Fortunately, as one Body 
of Christ, we are united with the saints already in Heaven.  Ask your favorite 
saint for guidance in defending the Faith.   

The Diocese Tonight Episode 3 – Everyday Saints
“The Diocese Tonight” airs THIS Sunday November 1 at 
7:00 PM tune in here:  www.youtube.com/user/Archdioce-
seRegina.The Diocese Tonight is a “virtual family gathering” 
that celebrates the diversity of people that make up our 
diocesan faith family. Join us to laugh, learn, pray, sing and 
celebrate.
Watch the trailer here: https://youtu.be/VXZxURC33sc

TF216: Mark Shea and The 
Church’s Best Kept Secret - Part 2  
We continue our multi-part discussion 
with Catholic author, blogger, and 
speaker Mark Shea on his latest book 
The Church’s Best Kept Secret: A 
Primer on Catholic Social Teaching. 
We dig into the various pillars of  

Catholic social teaching and their connections to the  
Gospel and our lives. “It’s really important to understand; 
the Gospels are underground literature written to the 
Church...they are not literature written to Christians in order 
to give them the right to say “I thank you O God that I am 
not like other men.”
Get a signed copy of “The Church’s Best Kept Secret: A 
Primer on Catholic Social Teaching.” Buy direct from Mark 
at https://markpshea.com/mark-shea-shop/.
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/mark-shea-and-the-churchs-
best-kept-secret-part-2

http://www.youtube.com/user/ArchdioceseRegina 
http://www.youtube.com/user/ArchdioceseRegina 
https://youtu.be/VXZxURC33sc 
https://markpshea.com/mark-shea-shop/
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/mark-shea-and-the-churchs-best-kept-secret-part-2
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/mark-shea-and-the-churchs-best-kept-secret-part-2
http://youtube.com/ArchdioceseRegina
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BULLETIN BOARD
Gathering God’s Harvest - An Ecumenical Stewardship Webinar 
Series
You are invited to join us for our fall ecumenical series on stewardship, 
Thursdays, Oct. 22 to Nov. 19 at 3pm and 7pm.
Nov. 5: The Stewardship of Self-Care
Nov. 12: Practical Stewardship Tips for Your Congregation
Nov. 19: “Ordinary” People doing Extraordinary Things! 
Each webinar will be live on Zoom at 3:00 p.m. with presentation, 
break-out rooms, and Q&A. The sessions will be repeated at 7:00 
p.m. with the recorded presentation, new break-out sessions, and 
Q&A. The series will also be posted on YouTube at https://bit.
ly/3jFN1RU. One registration works for all afternoon and evening 
sessions. Please register by emailing Nick Jesson at  
njesson@archregina.sk.ca. If you registered for the Oct. 1 
webinar, you do not need to register again. New registrants are 
welcome. Maximum 100 participants. Zoom software is available 
for free at www.zoom.us. This series is organized in the spirit of 
the LAURC Covenant by the Anglican Diocese of Qu’Appelle, 
the Saskatchewan Synod of the ELCIC, and the Roman Catholic 
Archdiocese of Regina.
For more detailed information on the sessions please visit 
the event page at: https://archregina.sk.ca/calendar/ecumeni-
cal-and-interfaith-relations/2020-10-22/gathering-gods-harvest-ec-
umenical-0

Development and Peace’s Fall Campaign Workshop
This Fall, Development and Peace joins the Catholic Church, our 
partners in the Global South, and the indigenous people in the  
Amazonia in the collective recovery from the ravaging Covid-19 
pandemic. Please join us with D&P on Saturday November 7, 
2020 at 10:00 a.m. in a Zoom meeting to discuss the effects of 
Covid-19 on the most marginalised communities and how our 
partners are responding in Recovering Together. The link and  
telephone numbers to join the meeting are: https://us02web.
zoom.us/j/83668825284?pwd=V04zTnY5V2p0Y2NMR3VEY-
m8zMytUQT09 
Meeting ID: 836 6882 5284
Passcode: 170342
One tap mobile
+14388097799,,83668825284#,,,,,,0#,,170342# Canada
+15873281099,,83668825284#,,,,,,0#,,170342# Canada

Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report
Sign up for our Free Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report, 
sent out every Friday! https://archregina.sk.ca/news

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad Street North
Regina, SK  S4R 2X8

(306) 352-1651
Please send Bulletin Announcements to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

Clinical Pastoral Education Program
Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE) is training in the art and skills of 
spiritual and religious care that is person-centered, honors religious 
differences, and evokes spiritual capacities, resilience, and 
 resources of people in times of medical and/or spiritual transition. 
Employing an adult education model, CPE integrates personal 
learning goals with practice-based goals. CPE provides in-depth 
training for persons who desire a learning environment where 
feedback from peers,  teachers, and interdisciplinary colleagues 
enhances skills and develops increased self-awareness. This is a 
six-month program beginning November 2020 and ending in May 
2021. This program is sponsored by Emmanuel Care and hosted by 
Santa Maria’s Senior’s Citizen’s Home, Regina. For more 
information, contact Francis Maza, at Emmanuel Care  
f.maza@emmauelcare.ca

For the Love of Creation
For the Love of Creation is hosting a Fall Forum every Monday 
evening 7:30-8:30 p.m. this November on Zoom. Join us to learn 
more about our collective work for climate justice, engage with 
guest speakers, and take action for climate justice together online. 
Simultaneous translation will be available. Join us for one or more 
of the following sessions:
Nov 2nd: Communicating Climate Change
Nov 9th: Advocating for Climate Justice
Nov 16th: Grieving, Healing, and Connecting with Creation  
(English Only)
Nov 23rd: Creation Care: A Letter of the Faithful
Nov 30th: Climate Action Now!
To Register: http://bit.ly/flcforum2020
Questions? Email flc.pac@gmail.com
For the Love of Creation brings together over 30 churches and 
faith-based organizations in Canada, including KAIROS, the Anglican 
Church of Canada, the Canadian Yearly Meeting of the Religious 
Society of Friends (Quakers), the Canadian Religious Conference 
(Catholic religious orders), Citizens for Public Justice, Development 
and Peace – Caritas Canada, the Evangelical Lutheran Church 
in Canada, the Mennonite Central Committee, the Presbyterian 
Church in Canada, the Primate’s World Relief and Development 
Fund, and the United Church of Canada.

Visitation House Thanks You - Queen City Marathon 2020
This year’s marathon was virtual, but the needs of Visitation 
House are real. In the past 20 years of the Queen City Marathon, 
Fr. John Weckend has raised almost $160,000 in support of  
Visitation House, an outreach centre for women in downtown  
Regina, under the auspices of the Archdiocese of Regina. 
Although Fr. John has retired from running, he still organizes the 
“Holey Soles” team and continues this wonderful work and 2020 
was exceptional in these Covid-19 times.
Watch the video https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b80C5ed-
fNm8 to meet the team and messages from Theresa Hilbig, 
Executive Director of Visitation House and Fr. John.

https://bit.ly/3jFN1RU 
https://bit.ly/3jFN1RU 
http://www.zoom.us
https://archregina.sk.ca/calendar/ecumenical-and-interfaith-relations/2020-10-22/gathering-gods-harv
https://archregina.sk.ca/calendar/ecumenical-and-interfaith-relations/2020-10-22/gathering-gods-harv
https://archregina.sk.ca/calendar/ecumenical-and-interfaith-relations/2020-10-22/gathering-gods-harv
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83668825284?pwd=V04zTnY5V2p0Y2NMR3VEYm8zMytUQT09  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83668825284?pwd=V04zTnY5V2p0Y2NMR3VEYm8zMytUQT09  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83668825284?pwd=V04zTnY5V2p0Y2NMR3VEYm8zMytUQT09  
 http://bit.ly/flcforum2020
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b80C5edfNm8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b80C5edfNm8


CHRISTMAS BAKING TRAYS 

Proceeds go to the Cuernavaca Project  

 
We are selling individual trays of Christmas baking with an 

assortment of dainties consisting of cookies, squares, and tarts.  

  

$35 tray (approx. 36‐40 pcs)     $20 tray (approx. 24‐26 pcs) 

To order call: 
  

Debbie @ 306‐533‐2118        or      Joan @ 306‐533‐1648 
debbiebulych@gmail.com              jmrink@sasktel.net  

 
 

Deadline to place orders for baking trays is December 1st, 2020 

Tray pick‐up is to be worked out with Debbie  



 

 

 
 

 

Roast Beef Supper 
with 

Cheesecake Dessert 
 

Catered by:  Charlotte’s from Moose Jaw 

 
 

November 13 & 14, 2020 

 

          St. Peter’s Church 

100 Argyle St.  
 

$20.00/person 

 
 

 

            To place your order 

Call:  

Patricia: 306 530 3075 

or 

Ken: 306 519 0313 

 

 

 

Sponsored by Parish Council  

Operating Expenses 



 

 

 

 

 

 



Please consider supporting these parishioners businesses, who have graciously helped support our weekly bulletin 

To join these other great advertisers 

contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or 

jfrohlic@gmail.com 

 

  For each quote requested you’ll be entered for a 
chance to win $ 50,000 

For each policy purchased,  
we’ll provide a referral fee to Resurrection Parish 

      

 Contact us at resurrection@hibi.ca                    
OR call us at 306 729-3522 


